CUBBY'S CORNER

MAPLE AVENUE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER THURSDAY, AUGUST 17, 2023

SUZANNE PYSZKA, PRINCIPAL



LISA JOHNSON, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

WELCOME BACK

Welcome to the new school year! I am excited to begin a new adventure at Maple Avenue this year as the Dean of Students. For the past 20+ years, I have taught in the Goffstown School District as a classroom teacher in third and fourth grades, a special educator, and a Reading Specialist. I am constantly learning about how to support our students through formal classes and workshops to ensure that I am bringing the best to our students.

As the Dean of Students at the elementary level, I plan to work proactively with students and staff to assist with the needs of our evergrowing population. Being in the classroom, building rapport with students, and supporting classroom teachers with the many demands of classroom structure and curriculum are just a few of the ways I hope to build a positive, focused, and supportive environment throughout the school this upcoming year.

Jill Rioux, Dean of Students



IN THIS ISSUE

- WELCOME BACK MESSAGE
- OPEN HOUSE
 INFORMATION
- ARRIVAL & DISMISSAL
- DISMISSAL FORMS TO RETURN
- ANNUAL FORMS TO COMPLETE
- PFT NEWS
- NEW MUSIC ROOM
- SAVE THE DATE



Maple Avenue staff are pleased to share that we will be offering an Open House for all students and their families on <u>Thursday, August 31, 2023</u>. Families will book 30-minute timeslots between 1:00 and 3:00. By the end of this week, you will receive an email with instructions on how to book a slot.

ARRIVAL & DISMISSAL

Parent/Guardian drop-off will be from 8:10 – 8:30 am and pick-up will be from 3:00 – 3:30 pm. We will be sharing detailed information regarding the process for car drop-off and pick-up in next week's issue of Cubby's Corner.

DISMISSAL FORMS TO BE RETURNED

Parents/guardians will be receiving a Dismissal form via email next week. Please complete this form and email it to hannah.sarette@sau19.org. It is important that we have this information before students start class on September 5.

ANNUAL FORMS TO COMPLETE

To help with a smooth transition back to school, we are asking families to complete our annual student forms prior to the first day of school. This process helps to reduce the amount of paper forms that go home and provides quicker delivery of information to our staff for processing and updating your student's information. Please look for an email with more information within the next two weeks.

If you need additional assistance accessing your PowerSchool account or requesting a new account, please contact Hannah Sarette at 603-497-3330 or Hannah.Sarette@sau19.org.

PFT NEWS

Here at Maple Avenue, we have a very active parent group, Parents and Faculty Together (PFT). They plan and sponsor many activities over the course of the school year. More information to come!

NEW MUSIC ROOM



We are excited to share that we will have a music room this fall. We now have dedicated locations for all four of our Unified Arts classes! Thank you to the PFT for purchasing this beautiful rug for the new space.

SAVE THE DATE

8/31/23 Open House- Sign up for timeslots between 1:00 and 3:00

9/4/23 Labor Day- NO SCHOOL 9/5/23 First Day of School

9/14/23 School Picture Day- More information to come